
 

 

Tiverton Conservation Commission 
343 Highland Road, Tiverton, RI, 02878 

 
Memorandum 
 

To:  Administrative Officer, Tiverton Planning Board 
Date: September 10, 2022 
Sbj: Review of “Environmental Review Statement (ERS), Stephen Olivera,” Plat 
              206, Lot 142, 217 Stafford Road, Tiverton, RI,” dated June 29, 2022, prepared by 
              Principe Engineering Inc., Tiverton, Rhode Island. 
 

1.  Due to difficulties in reaching a quorum during the past couple of months, the Tiverton 
Conservation Commission was unable to review the subject ERS within the timeframe 
requested by the Tiverton Planning Board. Because of this, the Conservation Commission is 
unable to provide any comments on this particular ERS at this time. 
 

2. Questions concerning this memorandum should be directed to the undersigned at 401-624-
2859 or thoram2@verizon.net. 
 

By direction, 

Thomas Ramotowski 
Thomas Ramotowski 
Chair 
 

Copy to: Applicant; Principe Engineering Inc. 
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